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Happy Fall! Can you even believe we have been in school for 6 weeks! 
The students and staff at Downsville continue to impress. We have so 
many new things we are asking of everyone, and yet school continues and 
we are having little wins on a daily basis. The kids are doing a remarkable 
job with their masks and washing/sanitizing hands. We continue to work 
on distancing and recognizing how far away 6 feet really is. These 
measures will continue to keep us safe and healthy and be able to be in 
school.  
 

I recently emailed you all about our PBIS (Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports) program. 
For the first weeks of the school year we teach, model and practice the expectations. When we 
observe students who struggle with the expectations we give reminders and opportunities to 
demonstrate exemplary behavior. There are some expectations at school that may be different from 
home and different from different places families go. Teaching children these expectations helps to 
set them up for future success. We have started with ‘reteaches’ that will be sent home and parent 
contact made if your child needs extra reminders or does not fix inappropriate behavior. When you 
see these, you should take the opportunity to chat with your child about the expected behavior vs. 
what they might have been doing. For repeated minor behaviors and significant major behaviors, 
an office discipline referral will be completed. Often, an office discipline referral results in parent 
contact, a student conference, fixing the problem as necessary, and missing the Friday reward 
recess.  
 
Thanks to all of you for being understanding when students have to be excluded for Covid 
symptoms and/or contact. We truly appreciate it! Following these protocols DOES help keep us 
safe. Our school nurse, Ramie McMahon, and Mrs. Wolfe have been working hard on keeping 
families informed and safe.  
 
Welcome Brianna Greene! She is our new Supervisory Aide and will be here M-F supervising lunch 
and recess. Ms. Brianna (as the children call her) is a UW Stout student studying to become a 
teacher. We are so happy to have her on staff! 
 
Halloween will be different this year at Downsville. We will not be having the traditional costume 
parade due to COVID restrictions. We still want to make Halloween a fun day at school, so we will 
have a dress up day (not costumes) for kids. Students are invited to wear orange and black, a fall 
or Halloween theme t-shirt, leggings, socks, headband, or hat. We will have an afternoon activity in 
the classrooms and a treat. Thanks for understanding, we hope to be able to have the costume 
parade again in the future.  
 
Mrs. Drout 
 
 

 



 

 

 
Important Dates 

 
Each month we will let you know some of the important upcoming dates at Downsville 

  
                          October       8 -   Parent Teacher Conferences 4:00 - 7:30 p.m. 

                          October     13 -   Parent Teacher Conferences 4:00 - 7:30 p.m. 
                          October 15-16 -  NO SCHOOL  
                                    Professional Development and Parent Teacher Conference Credit Day!   
                 ​ October     19 -  PTC Meeting 
                 ​ October  21​ ​- Unity Day​ ​- Wear “orange” to support AntiBullying 
                  October  23 - Student Council Meeting - 8:15 a.m. in Gym. 
                  October  30 - “Spook-tactular Day” 
 
                  November 6 - Picture “Retake” Day! 
                  November 25 - 27 - No School - Vacation! 
  
  

 
 
 
Downsville Elementary School qualifies as a Schoolwide Title 1 building. This federally funded 
program under the Elementary and Secondary Education Act provides funds for our school with the 
goal of ensuring that all students have an equal opportunity to obtain a high quality education and 
meet the high academic achievement standards. Funding received from Title 1 allows Dowsville to 
provide additional staffing, professional development for staff, and supplies/books to be used with 
our students. Title 1 also is focussed on building a partnership between our families and school, 
allowing us to create opportunities for family engagement activities. In order to meet requirements 
and receive this additional funding, our building must have at least 35% of students eligible for the 
federal free and reduced lunch program. Currently, the USDA has extended free lunches through 
the end of December 2020 to allow all of our students to receive a nutritious school lunch each day 
at no cost. Please continue to complete the free and reduced lunch forms as it helps our district in 
qualifying for additional programs to help our students.  
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 This year, all Box Tops fall submissions must 
be postmarked by November 2. Submissions 
postmarked by the deadline will be processed 
in the order received. All submissions received 

by the deadline can take up to 3 weeks to 
process from that November 2 deadline. 

When submitting unexpired traditional clips this 
year, Please note that it can take up to three 

weeks before showing in your earnings. 

Thanks for saving Box Tops for us!! 

 



 

 



 

 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


